
 
 

REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
TO THE  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

June 18, 2018 
 
The following items will be discussed as a part of the 
Superintendent’s Report to the Board of Education: 
 

 
 Year End Report 

 
 Summer Hours 

 
 HVAC System Update 

 
 Reduction In Force 

 
 CollegeNOW Business/Ashland University Site MOU 

 
 Performing Arts Location Change 

 
 Personnel Items 

 
 Executive Session 


